SUBJ:	 Post November 14, 2022 Quarterly D5710 Membership Conversation Notes

Good day District 5710 Club Presidents, PE’s, Membership Chairs & other Rotarians,

Thank you for your participation and input while attending our November 14, 2022 Quarterly Membership Conversation.   For those unable to attend – no worries; the slides are attached as well as the below link to hear the most of the Conversation recording. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/share/9f4cDDPB_CgZ3D7cKLNPlVsf5wKkr6BJHZA93-3DbHdu-Ho_vBeX6syWG-v2yiK4.24-EfaEPZs2Df9IQ
 
A special big thank you to our Regional Membership Officer, Emily Tucker for her presentation, “Our Club Experience – Making Our Clubs More Irresistible”  which she shared how to assess, plan, and then deliver a positive club experience.  

If your club has not done an assessment, we strongly encourage you to consider doing one.  This would help your club determine opportunities to strengthen your club.  To look at various assessments that Rotary has, please click on https://my.rotary.org/en/learning-reference/learn-topic/membership.  And, if you do an assessment, please let us know what you learned from doing it.

Thank you to Rick Robinson, past president Leawood Rotary for sharing how his club mentors new Rotarians.  

I appreciate our district membership members for updating us on the following projects:
· Shari Hansen: membership leads action plan emphasizing clubs that receive a lead notice promptly act on it and advise Shari re the status of your lead
· Greta Bauer & Mary McKenzie: district new member welcome package which is sent to a new member’s club president to present to them during their 3rd month as a Rotarian
· Andrea Norris: Rotary alumni engagement requesting that clubs receiving a list of alumni from their community to reach out to them to invite them to your club events

In addition to the Conversation slides including Emily Tucker’s, please find attached a copy of the mentor checklist that Rick described.

Our next Quarterly Membership Conversation is Monday, February 13th.  As we did during our February meeting last year, we are considering having a panel conversation.  To help us with planning, please email me the most crucial membership challenge your club is having this Rotary year.

Thank you all again for all that you are doing to Grow Rotary to Serve More People!

Warm Rotary regards,

Chuck

Chuck Udell
District Membership Chair 
chuckudell@msn.com
913-908-3672
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